Flagsticks on Greens



DO NOT TOUCH THE FLAGSTICK



Under COVID-19 conditions the risk of cross-contamination from touching surfaces remains high.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Procedures to manage the handling of hole cups and flagsticks have been put in place for a Trial period.

It is important that ALL players must not touch the flagstick. Failure to comply shall see a return to the up-ended cup arrangements.

1 May 2020
